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October 30, 2018 

Ms. Anne Marie White 
Assistant Secretary for the Office of Environmental Management 
U.S. Department ofEnergy 
1000 Independence Avenue, SW 
Washington, DC 20585-1000 

Dear Ms. White: 

Thank you for accepting our invitation to appear and provide testimony at a public 
hearing at the Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board. The Board plans to hold the hearing at 
10:00 am on November 28, 2018, at our Washington, D.C., headquarters. The Board is open to 
adding a manager from an Environmental Management field office to join you on the panel at the 
hearing if you desire. Your portion of the hearing should last no more than one hour. 

The hearing will allow you and your field office manager to discuss DOE's interface with 
the Board and to respond to questions from Board Members. Please contact Mr. John Pasko 
(202-694-7117) or Mr. Christopher Roscetti (202-694-7169) if you have questions or to make 
arrangements for your attendance. 

Yours truly, 

Y~l~ 
Chairman 

c: Mr. Joe Olencz 




